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NEWS RELEASE

LAWSUIT RELATED TO 2013 DEER VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL FOOTBALL ISSUE
DISMISSED

PHOENIX, AZ (Sept. 5, 2014) — The lawsuit filed in response to the September 2013, the AIA Executive
Board decision to place Deer Valley High School on probation for the 2013-2014 school year has been
dismissed.

The original action was taken by the Executive Board after the school knowingly violated AIA bylaws and
played two ineligible players.

“We are pleased that the matter is behind us. While the Executive Board had no doubt that it had taken
the appropriate action, this dismissal validates the position that was taken. It is always our intention to
approach such matters in a way that upholds our mission to create a fair opportunity for all players. In
the end, all interscholastic activities must uphold the values of teamwork, accountability, cooperation,
and integrity. That is what we want most for the future generation,” says Chuck Schmidt, AIA Associate
Executive Director.
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